
St Cuthbertôs CE Primary School 

NewsletterðFriday 9th June 2017 

Diary Dates 

Monday 12 JuneðYr 5/6 Residential week 

Saturday 17 JuneðSponsored Walk at Fountains Earth 

Tuesday 20 JuneðWelcome evening for new reception 

parents at 6.00pm in the Early Years classroom 

Thursday 22 JuneðSports Day 

Friday 23 JuneðYear 3/4 fundraising cake stall 3.30pm 

Thursday 29 JuneðYear 6 Transition to Nidderdale High 

plus Parentsô Evening at 6.00pm 

Friday 30 JuneðReserve Sports Day 

Saturday 1 JulyðSummer Fair 12.30ð4.00pm  

Tuesday 4 JulyðReception trip to Forbidden Corner 

Wednesday 5 JulyðFriends AGM at 7.30 venue tbc 

Thursday 6 JulyðYear 6 Transition to Nidderdale High  

Saturday 8 Julyð-Fountains Earth Summer Fair  

Friday 14 JulyðReports out to parents  

Cycling Club 

Despite the wet weather Cycling Club went ahead as 

planned this week.  

Pateley in Bloom 
The school, along with the town, are busy preparing for 
Pateley in Bloom with Garden Gang doing their bit for the 
school contribution. The judges will be coming to school at 
4pm on Monday 10

th
 July and we would like all Garden Gang 

members to be there. In the meantime, there is a way in 
which every single child in school can get involved. Do have 
a look at the separate letter sent out today. 

Tri Golf 

Also last half term our mixed 

St Cuthbertôs and Fountains 

Earth Federation team 

attended the finals of the Tri 

Golf competition. We had a 

fab time, improving our first 

round scored by nearly 200 

points and finishing a very 

deserved 5th out of 10 teams. 

Well done everyone! 

Message from the Headteacher 
Welcome back to the final half term of the year. Please take 
note of the diary dates as there is an awful lot coming up in 
June and July for the children and yourselves to enjoy 
starting with the Year 5/6 residential next week to East 
Barnby and also the family sponsored walk for those that are 
interested at Scar Reservoir meeting 12.30 in the car park on 
Saturday 17

th
 June. Donôt worry if you havenôt collected many 

sponsors it would be lovely to see as many families as 
possible joining in this federation event. 
Ofsted 
You may be aware that Fountains Earth were inspected just 
after Easter and the inspection report is now in the public 
domain. The school achieved a good grading overall with 
outstanding for personal development, welfare and 
behaviour. Here at St Cuthbertôs we are awaiting a one day 
visit from Ofsted as our last inspection (graded good overall 
with outstanding in two areas) was in July 2013. If parents 
could take a little time to complete the online Ofsted 
questionnaire at https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ and click on 
ógive your viewsô that would be really helpful as this is the 
main way that Ofsted collect the views of parents. 

Clubs  
Please note that there will not 
be any clubs w/b 17th and 
24th July.  
 

Tennis 
Last half term 2 teams of children from the 
Federation took part in the Cluster mini tennis 
tournament. It was great fun and we came 1st and 
3rd out of the Nidderdale schools and have qualified 
for the Harrogate finals.  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

